
New York Library Association and Westchester 
Community College to present Library 
Assistant/Technician Training Program 
Valhalla, NY The New York Library Association (NYLA) is pleased to announce the Library 
Assistant/Technician Training program at Westchester Community College, September 10-16, 
2012. 

This certificate, non-credit program is sponsored by NYLA in cooperation with Westchester 
Community College. It is open to individuals already working or newly hired in libraries, or 
people interested in working in libraries. To receive a certificate from the college, the individual 
must complete the entire 18 hour program. 

The cost for the program is $250.  There are no materials required to be collected in advance of 
the first program.  All required materials will be distributed at each session.  To register, call the 
Westchester Community College Division of Continuing Education at 914-606-6830 and press 1 
or visit www.sunywccc.edu/ce.  

For more information, please visit Library Assistant/Technician Training Program page on 
www.nyla.org. 

About NYLA:  

The New York Library Association (NYLA) is the voice of the library community in New York. NYLA is the 
oldest state library association in the country and represents school, college, special and public libraries, 
library staff, trustees, and students from around the state.  

NYLA is the only statewide organization dedicated to advocating on behalf of all libraries and library staff 
in Albany and serves as the spokesperson on library matters to the media and public policymakers. 

For more information contact: 
Jeremy Johannesen 
Executive Director 
New York Library Association 
events@nyla.org 
518-432-6952 
www.nyla.org 
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